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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

How did it get to be December already? There are many 

activities this month, so please be sure to check the 

“Mark Your Calendar” below. We will have our annual 

Winter Concerts on Tuesday, December 10th and Tues-

day, December 17th. The band and strings will perform 

on December 10th and the chorus on December 17th. 

More details will be distributed as the concerts draw 

near.  

The holiday season is upon us and the excitement in 

our school is growing daily. The winter vacation is a 

wonderful time to rest, relax, and enjoy family and 

friends. The school office will be closed for the duration 

of the break. The faculty and staff of Nantucket Ele-

mentary would like to wish all of our families a happy 

and healthy holiday season.  

Sincerely,  

Alexis McKay, Principal  

Megan Edwards, Assistant Principal 

Mark Your Calendar 

December 

5  Unity Day 

 2 Hour Early Dismissal 

 Equity Professional Development 

10  Band + Strings Concert, 6:30 pm 

11-18 Scholastic Book Fair 

12  Book Fair Family Night, 3:30-6:30 pm 

13 Interims Distributed 

17  Chorus Winter Concert, 6:30 pm 

18-19 Grade 4 Arlington Echo 

18  Grade 3 Field Trip 

23-31  School closed for winter break 

January 

1  school closed for winter break  

2 School Reopens 



Emergency Closing Plans 

As Winter weather approaches, please discuss your early closing 

plan with your child to ensure he/she will know what to do in the 

event of an unscheduled closing.  

AACPS uses the Connect Ed telephone and email system to contact 

parents regarding emergency closings and delays. Be sure to keep 

our office staff informed of any changes to your contact infor-

mation so that we have a current database which helps to ensure 

that you receive all school communications. 

Notice to Parents and Visitors 

All parents/visitors must report to the 

office and present photo identification 

before proceeding into the school. This 

helps to ensure the safety of all our 

children and staff. After signing in at 

the office, you will be asked to wear a 

visitor or volunteer badge. Your coop-

eration in this security effort is great-

ly appreciated. 

Lost & Found 

We have been gathering hats, jackets, water bottles, lunch boxes, 

and other items that have been found on school property. IF your 

child is missing something, please encourage them to check the 

Lost & Found. 

Parents are also welcome to visit the Lost & Found—just remem-

ber to stop in the office first and check in! 

Valuables 

Just a reminder that students 

should not be coming to school 

with valuable games, electronics, 

jewelry, etc. We encourage this so 

that these expensive items do not 

get lost, broken, or taken. The 

school cannot be responsible for 

these items. Keeping them at home 

is the best way to go!  

Dressing for the Weather 

As the temperatures get colder, 

please be sure that students are 

dressed appropriately. Students 

will be going outside for recess  

unless it is below 32 degrees or 

the wind chill is significant. 

Also, our doors do not open 

until 8:50 am, so students who 

arrive earlier will be waiting 

outside.  



Staying in the LOOP! 

As a school, we are working on developing a respectful community of learners at Nantucket Elementary.  We are con-

tinuing to teach and reinforce our established school-wide expectations of “Staying in the LOOP”: 

 Respect Learning  Respect Ourselves 

 Respect Others   Respect Property 

Staff members recognize students who demonstrate respectful behaviors by giving DOJO points.  Each marking period, 

the students at Nantucket Elementary work towards a special incentive for respectful behavior and following the 

school rules.  For the month of December, the students are working towards earning a Movie & PJ Day on December 20th.  

Students who do not receive 2 minor referrals or a major referral between Dec. 2nd-Dec. 20th will earn the reward. 

Please reinforce our school-wide rules with your children at home.  Ask your child about his/her DOJO points and how 

he/she earned them. 

Attention Walkers! 

Just a reminder to our walkers to please use the sidewalks when walking to and from school. We have had several par-

ents let us know that students are walking in streets and not using the crosswalks. Please speak to your child about 

this important safety issue.  

In addition, we would like to remind everyone to please use the trash receptacles to dispose of trash. Our surrounding 

neighborhoods have seen an increase of trash on the ground. Let’s all do our part to keep the Nantucket Community 

litter free! 


